
From: Mitchell, Lavem
Sent: 1/22/2010 7:13:58 AM
To: zaf@cpuc.ca.gov (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Torres, Albert (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=AFT1);

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 
raw@cpuc.ca.gov (raw@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: FW: TC_Alameda_Flyer2.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Professional

arzia:

I wanted to let you know that will be happy to participate in the DCA event on Feb 11.
I spoke to Rosalina yesterday. We will need 3 or 4 tables if possible. I will coordinate 
with Rosalina. Thanks so much for the invitation. Lavem

From: Mitchell, Lavern
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:53 AM
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject: RE: TC_Alameda_Flyer2.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Professional

arzia:

Just wanted to provide you an update. We are still discussing internally. I hope to 
have an answer for you shortly. Thanks Again, Lavern

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:zaf@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:15 AM 
To: Mitchell, Lavern
Subject: RE: TC_Alameda_Flyer2.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Professional

Hello,

thanks,
marzia

From: Mitchell, Lavern [mailto:LRM4@PGE.COM]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:05 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject: RE: TC_Alameda_Flyer2.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Professional

arzia:
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Happy New Year. Thanks for the invitation. I will do some checking here and get 
back to you shortly regarding our participation. Lavern

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:zaf@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 8:32 AM 
To: Mitchell, Lavern; Dietz, Sidney 
Cc: White, Rosalina; Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: FW: TC_Alameda_Flyer2.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Professional

Hi there

attached is a flyer from the California Department of Consumer Affairs (DCA). they along with some 
local govt people are holding a consumer protection woi 
we will participate, of course. DCA also asked that we f 
are interested in participating, they have informed us that they will have an energy panel or something.

rop and asked that the CPUC participate.
> on the info to PG&E and ask to see if you

Rosalina will give us more information if you need it. Please let us know if PG&E will participate so that 
we pass on the information and also directly link DCA to you.

If I need to contact someone else at PG&E please let me know.

thanks,
marzia

From: White, Rosalina
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 1:28 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject: TC_Alameda_Flyer2.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Professional
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